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Date: January 18, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:   Stevenson Community Room Furniture Purchase 
 
  

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education a 
recommendation to purchase furniture from Interior Environments in the amount 
of $53,136.29 for the Stevenson High School Community Room. This space at 
Stevenson is used by many Stevenson groups, such as school administration, 
staff, athletic teams, and students. Additionally, district administration utilizes the 
room for administrative team meetings, Vision Forward Team gatherings, and 
many more groups, to provide opportunities to collaborate in larger numbers than 
any other space currently available to us.  

 
Please place this topic on the agenda of January 23, 2023. 
 
Thank you. 
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